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TOWN OF WEST POINT

The town board of the Town of West Point held their regular

monthly on Thursday - June 6, 1991 at the town hall at 8:00 p.m.

The members present were: John Benish-Chairman, Fred Thistle-lst

Supervisor, A. Dave Cole-2nd Supervisor, Edith Eberle-Clerk, Joan

Bader-Treasurer, and Harry Sawyer-Assessor.

The meeting was published in the Lodi Enterprise and the Sauk

Prairie Star and posted in four places.

The minutes were read from the May 9th meeting, a motion was

made by Fred Thistle to approve the minutes as read, 2nd by A. Dave

Cole - motion carried.

The Treasurer's Report was $51,838.59, a motion was made by

Fred Thistle to accept the treasurer's report, 2nd by John Benish -

motion carried.

The bills were presented, a motion was made by John Benish to

pay the bills presented, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.

The highway advance and roads were tabled until Friday - June

21, 1991 meeting.

A motion was made by John Benish to have the clerk send Cal

Breunig and Mike Zitnick registered letters asking them to remove

the brush on the road right a way by June 21st or further action

will be taken, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to grant Todd Bauer an

operator license that was presented from Lake Wisconsin County

Club, 2nd by John Benish - motion carried.

A motion was made by John Benish to grant Allan D. Walker and

Lauren Alexander operator licenses that was presented from Tri-J

Inc., 2nd by Dave Cole - motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to grant a non-intoxicating

beverage license to Darrell Klingenmeyer, 2nd by Dave Cole - motion

carried.

A motion was made by John Benish to grant Melvin Becker 1991

operator license from Schoepp's Cottonwood Resort,Inc., 2nd by

Fred Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to grant Melvin Becker,

Jeanette A. Langdon, Kathy Schoepp, Ed Breunig,and Debbie Page 1992

operator licenses from Schoepp's Cottonwood Resort, Inc., 2nd by

John Benish - motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to grant a Class B Liquor

and Beer License to Woodlake Trails Entertainment Company, Inc.,

2nd by Dave Cole - motion carried.
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A motion was made by John Benish to grant a Cigarette License

to Woodlake Trails Entertainment Company, Inc., 2nd by Fred Thistle

- motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to grant a non-intoxicating

beverage license to Woodlake Trails Entertainment Company, Inc.,

2nd by Dave Cole - motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to grant the following

operator licenses for 1991 from Woodlake Trails Entertainment

Company, Inc. Tracy L. Cochran, Don Fulkerson, Theresa Fulkerson,

Betty Gapski, Clay D. Jones, Allan Treinen, and Sherry Wagner, 2nd

by Dave Cole - motion carried.

A motion was made by John Benish to grant the following

operator licenses for 1992 from Woodlake Trails Entertainment

Company, Inc. Sherry K. Wagner, Allen Treinen, Michelle Pieper,

Clay D. Jones, Betty Gapski, Theresa Fulkerson, Don Fulkerson,

Judith A. Flinchum, Tracy L. Cochran, and Bud Styer, 2nd by Fred

Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by John Benish to grant the following

operator licenses for 1991 from Lake WI. Boat Club Wayne

Christianson, Beverly J. Meyer, Patricia H. Hanko, Sharon Richmond,

and Patrice A. Christianson, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by Dave Cole to grant the following operator

licenses for 1992 from Lake WI. Boat Club - Lisa Nelson, Jon L.

Nelson, Dennis Diehl, Patrice A. Christianson, Wayne A.

Christianson, Doug Richmond, Bob Mills, Patricia Hanko, Beverly J.

Meyer, W. Gregory Hickcox, Julie Hickcox, Kenneth L. Olsen,

Veronica F. Hoppe, Cynthia S. Diehl, Roger L Thistle, Steve Hoppe,

Pete M. Gilberson, Kimberly D. Chrisler, Richard Knothe, Cathy A.

Knothe, Catherine M. Fauerbach, John R. Fauerbach, Raymond S.

Downer, Patricia R. Olsen, Dick Lutzow, and Judy Lutzow, 2nd by

Fred Thistle - motion carried.

The Columbia County Sheriff and the State have been notified

about Boardwalk Resort on having campers on premises and the

selling of beer without a license.

Jeff Clark the town attorney came to the meeting and explained

his views on how the town of West Point should proceed with the

Erosion Control Ordinance and the Sub Division Ordinances. He also

explained that the town would have to have a single family planning

committee, a lawyer and engineer to go over every plat that was

presented and the cost that is involved would be paid by the

developer. Also the town of West Point might consider building

permits at the town level to keep better control of building.

It will be tabled and brought up and the next meeting.
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A motion was made by Dave Cole to table the questionnaire on

land use that was presented by Fred Thistle to be sent out to all

people who live in the Town of West Point to give the board more

time to look it over, 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by Dave Cole to change our July meeting from

the 4th of July until the 2nd of July at 8:00 p.m., 2nd Fred

Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by Fred Thistle to adjourn our meeting, 2nd

by John Benish - motion carried.

Edith Eberle

Town Clerk
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